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Lynne Baldwin

From: Martin Seldon <Martin.Seldon@nationalhighways.co.uk>

Sent: 26 June 2024 14:16

To: Planning

Subject: 22/01340/OUT Os Parcel 6124 East Of Baynards Green Farm, Street To Horwell 

Farm, Baynards Green

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise 
the sender and know the content is safe.

FAO Tom Webster

Thank you for your letters of 18 and 21 June 2024, regarding consultation / re-consultation on the 
above application.

We have reviewed the further information which has been submitted by the applicant. 

National Highways’ position remains as set out in our response of 4 April 2024: we have no 
objection to this application, subject to conditions.

Kind regards

Martin Seldon, Spatial Planner
National Highways | The Cube | 199 Wharfside Street | Birmingham | B1 1RN
Tel: +44 (0) 300 4703345 | Mobile: + 44 (0) 7787 321 881
Web: www.nationalhighways.co.uk
GTN: 0300 470 3345 

For information about our engagement with the planning system please visit: : 
https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/planning-and-the-strategic-road-network-in-england/

This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the 
recipient/s named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
copying, distribution, disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it.
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